
I am writing to confirm support for and recommend the passing of Senate Bill SB694-1 in favor of 
legalizing lane-splitting on OR highways for two wheeled vehicles. 
I have 40 years experience of motorcycling in multiple countries and have found it a successful and safe 
way of increasing traffic circulation and encouraging the use of more fuel efficient transportation. 
 
Colin Freestone 
P.O. Box 6973 
Portland OR 97228 
USA  

 


